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COMMUNICATION

¥
From: Tamara Rebick <tkrebick@gmail.com> ITE 2 /
Sent: Saturday, February 01, 2014 9:50 PM M-
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John
Subject: File Numbers: OP.13.013 & Z.13.036; File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of

Toronto

To whom it may concern,

[ am writing to object the proposed high rise condominiums in Thornhill Woods, and to express my concerns
about the proposed development. I am concerned that the proposed buildings would bring tremendous traffic
and congestion to our residential neighbourhood, tax the sewage system, electrical and hydro systems in place,
and change the quiet residential nature of the area. The original zoning of this neighbourhood was for single-
dwelling homes. To bring in so many additional residents into a concentrated structure would undoubtedly
affect the neighbourhood in many negative ways. As a long-standing resident in this neighbourhood, I object to
the building of condos in Thornhill Woods.

Sincerely,

Tamara Rebick
Resident,

83 Sagecrest Crescent
L47 9G4



